
Deaf and Disabled 
Telecommunications Program  
and Speech Generating Devices
NEW SGD FUNDING SOURCE  
IS AVAILABLE FOR YOUR CLIENTS

Applications for DDTP Funding of Speech Generating Devices  
(SGDs) are now available.
The CPUC, as part of its Deaf and Disabled Telecommunications Program 
(DDTP), provides last-resort funding for Speech Generating Devices (SGDs). This 
last-resort funding is available after MediCal, Medicaid, and other applicable 
insurance has been pursued.

The SGDs covered by this application are those identified as durable medical 
equipment by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. To qualify for 
this program, the SGDs must meet the applicant’s needs for access to, and use 
of, the telephone network based on evaluation by and the recommendation of 
an SLP.
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For details and to download the four documents  
for the application, visit: www.cpuc.ca.gov/SGD
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